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ARL Receives Transport of Dogs Rescued from Cruelty and Neglect 
by the ASPCA   

 

This past week the Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) continued its growing partnership 
with the ASPCA® (The American Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals®) receiving 
a transport of dogs who were removed from animal cruelty and neglect situations and are now 
looking for loving homes. 
 
ARL’s shelter medicine team has given each animal a thorough veterinary exam, and the dogs 
have also received behavioral evaluations. 
 
Waggington  
Waggington, a three-year-old pup, came to the ASPCA through its partnership with the New 
York City Police Department (NYPD) in February of 2022 as part of a criminal investigation 
with a suspected knife wound to one of his hind legs. While in the ASPCA’s care, Waggington 
had his wound repaired and was treated for an ear infection and upper respiratory infection. He is 
a very social dog who is loved by everyone who meets him and he is ready to find his safe, 
loving home.  
  
Agent, Keanu, and Link 
Agent, Keanu and Link also came to the ASPCA through its partnership with the NYPD in 
January of 2022 as part of a criminal investigation. Agent is an energetic two-year-old lady who 
steals the hearts of everyone she meets. While in the ASPCA’s care, Agent was treated for a skin 
infection which has healed beautifully. Keanu is a sweet and social girl who is a little older than 
a year. She was mildly fearful when she first arrived at the ASPCA but has since become quite 
the social butterfly. Link, an approximately five-year-old pup, is a social and confident dog who 
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had a sparse hair coat and dental disease when he first arrived at the ASPCA’s Animal Recovery 
Center in New York City. Now that his hair coat is filling in and his teeth have been freshly 
cleaned and treated, he is ready to find a safe, loving home. 
 
“I am extremely pleased that ARL is able to assist the ASPCA, a wonderful partner organization, 
with these animals who came from difficult situations,” stated Dr. Edward Schettino, ARL 
President and CEO. “Through this collaborative effort, these dogs will be able to find loving 
homes where they can thrive for years to come.”  
 
For photos of Waggington (brown/white) and Agent (black/white) click the link below: 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/msjtl18s6jr9kgx/AAB1mqyIJGSuZiJa-o6DuCOva?dl=0 
 
ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2021, ARL served over 23,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston 
does not receive government grants or public funding and relies on the generosity of our supporters to help 
animals in need. For more information please visit us online at; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and 
Instagram.  
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